
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

October 20, 2009 
 
 

Agenda Item: 5.10 
 
Subject:  Approval of Renewal of Contract with the Alameda County Workforce 

Investment Board, Las Positas College 
 
 
Background:  Las Positas College received notification on May 28, 2009 from the Alameda 
County Workforce Investment Board (WIB) of its intent to renew the master contract that 
supports the operation of the District’s Tri-Valley One-Stop Career Center. 
 
The Tri-Valley One-Stop Career Center is a local customer-focused collaboration between Las 
Positas College and the cities, Chamber of Commerce, employers and community-based 
organizations of Tri-Valley Community.  It serves as the point of contact within the community 
for employers, job seekers, and training providers. 
 
The contract is in the amount of $545,000 for the period of July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010. 
 
This contract has been annually approved since it’s inception in 2001. 
 
Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approve the contract with the Alameda 
County Workforce Investment Board in the amount of $545,000 for the period of July 1, 2009 - 
June 30, 2010.  It is further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business 
Services, to execute the contract and any future augmentations or amendments to the contract on 
behalf of the District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
Submitted:  Lorenzo Legaspi/Date  Approved:  Joel L. Kinnamon/Date 
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